
   General Meeting 

   The Navy Club, Sarnia    

   November 18, 2015 

 

 

Present- President- Gloria Cayea 

Past President-Earnie MacDougall 

Membership Chairperson-Bill Mason 

Secretary and Branch report- Beryl Rome 

Caller Chairperson- Pat Mason 

Treasurer- Diana Wright 

2nd vice-president- Murray Lester 

HBO - Diane Kerr 

IT Specialist---Doug Kerr 

 

Absent   Mary Anne Burgess 

  

 

Grace Churcher said grace before we enjoyed the  excellent Christmas dinner put on by the 

ladies of the Navy Club. 

 

 There was a moment of silence for those who were killed in the massacres in Paris this past 

week.  

 

There were 78 members present. 

 

The only order of business was that the indexing for our pensions for 2016 is 1.3%. 

 

Diana introduced the SUES, the Strangway Ukulele Ensemble, who entertained us with a 

wide variety of songs. 

 

The 50-50 draw was won by Dave Martin 

 

The 11 plants that were the table centerpieces were also awarded as prizes. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 


